
Dear Families, 

We are pleased to inform you that our new family support 

worker is now in position, and will be working with us for one 

and a half days each fortnight. Her name is Marina Shaw and 

she comes with a wealth of experience in supporting families 

with a range of issues. 

Areas in which she can support include, housing, domestic      

issues, family breakdown, parenting, employment, finance, and 

also support for parents of children with special educational 

needs, including disabilities and social, emotional, mental 

health. This service is free of charge and fully funded by school. 

If you are interested in this service, please leave your contact 

details, including your children’s names with the office, and  

Mr. Neale-Crane (Assistant Head Teacher) will be in touch with 

more details. Alternatively, you can email FAO Mr. Neale-Crane 

to enquiry@yorkmead.bham.sch.uk 

Kind regards, 

Yorkmead Junior and Infant School. 


